
CITY OF MOUND 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CONSIDERATION OF THE HARRISONS BAY LAKE IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Mound City Council, on August 12, 2025 at 6:00 P.M., will hold a 
public hearing on the establishment of a lake improvement district for Harrisons Bay. This public 
hearing will take place at Mound City Council Chambers located at 5341 Maywood Road. 

A petition signed by a majority of the property owners in the proposed lake improvement district has 
been filed with the City of Mound. The petition requests that the City Council order the establishment 
of a lake improvement district pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, Sections 103B.521. 

Proposed Name: Harrisons Bay Lake Improvement District. 

Proposed Boundaries: The Petition proposes to include tracts of real property surrounding and abutting 
Harrisons Bay, including riparian and other properties with access rights to Stubbs Bay, in the proposed 
lake improvement district.  

 

Proposed Purposes and Programs: The proposed purpose of the Harrisons Bay Lake Improvement 
District (HBLID) is to fund and address critical environmental concerns threatening the health of 
Harrisons Bay, enhancing the efforts of the City of Mound, Hennepin County, the State of Minnesota, 
and the Harrisons Bay Association. 

The establishment of the proposed lake improvement district requires review by the Minnesota 
Department of Natural Resources (DNR) and the approval of the Mound City Council. Prior to the 
approval of any order establishing the proposed lake improvement district, concerned citizens may 
submit evidence at this public hearing or to the City Manager ahead of the meeting. Evidence and 
opinions may also be submitted to the DNR. 

 

Copies of the proposal may be found on the City of Mound website. 
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